Dear Families,

Section 8002 of the “Every Student Succeeds Act” states the importance of a “Well-Rounded Education” for all students, including Music and Arts.  

Kindergarteners are attending music for two 30-minute sessions per week as part of their well-rounded education. 

During the 1st quarter we explored and experienced these anchor standards:

☒ Singing
☒ Listening and Analyzing
☐ Reading and Notating
☒ Playing Instruments

Please ask your kindergartener to share some of the following activities that we have experienced this quarter. 

“5 Little Pumpkins”
“A way up High in the Apple tree”
“Listen to The Drum”
“Hello Everybody”
“Apple Apple Tree So Tall”
“Johnny Works With 1 Hammer”

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,


Sarah Coleman
scoleman@washoeschools.net

Debbie Vaughan
dvaughan@washoeschools.net


[bookmark: _GoBack]Please check our website www.washoeschools.net/brownmusic for all performance dates.
